
Marysville Borough  

Streets Committee Minutes 

September 3, 2019 

1:30PM 
 

 

Chair: Steve Copp  Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel 

     

Maintenance: Robert Laman, Ken Miller 

 

In attendance: Lance Barthel, Kim Charles, Steve Copp, Rob Laman, Dave Magee and Bill 

Rudy 

 

 

Long Term Planning: 

Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, South Main from Mill Ave south to Bed & 

Breakfast, Front Street from 508 to Greenbriar, Maple Ave 700 block, Adams Avenue Valley 

to Cameron) 

 

Trucks/Equipment: 

Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 

2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 

1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2020 

 

 

Old Business 

 

Road Project 

Bill Rudy said two areas have issues and need to be fixed.  There is no date set for the line 

painting.  Bill recommended to council to pay the invoices to Jay Fulkroad and Sons. Inc. 

pending the completion of the work punch list work. 

 

Roger Barrick – Top coat final phase for the borough to take over. 

Bill Rudy of Pennoni said he will prepare an inspection check list to go with Roger.  The 

committee agreed to have Bill make one of the conditions the two remaining lots must be 

built on.     

 

Suez - Paving of streets (Linden Ave & Maple Ave) 

Dan Altland was writing a letter to Suez.  Lance said there is now a sink hole on Linden 

Avenue. 

 

Bridge Inspection South Main over Fishing Creek 

Bill Rudy said Pennoni prepared a letter of response to let them know there is a plan in 

place.  Bill will give the borough a copy of the letter and any responses for the bridge.     



 

 

New Business 

 

Certificate of Payments to Jay Fulkroad and Sons, Inc. 

The committee agreed to place this item on the agenda to approve pending completion of 

the punch list.  The committee requested this be a separate item on the agenda. 

 

Storm drain on Sylvan Street and Bitting Avenue 

Kim reported to the committee that Ken said the stone needs time to settle and it’s on the 

work schedule to be completed/paved in the next two weeks.  Rob said it will be done a day 

next week. 

 

Big Dump Truck 

Kim said Ken is working on getting quotes for the big dump truck.  Lance suggested 

purchasing a leaf attachment and box to fit one of the other smaller trucks.  Steve suggested 

looking into getting a forward dumping salt bin.  Rob said it takes roughly a year to build a 

new truck.  Lance suggested hauling our own sludge.  We should look into the cost of 

dumping and how many times a week it would need dumped.  Dave said if we haul our own 

sludge a portion of the truck can be purchased out of the Sewer Fund.         

 

 

Other Business 

Lance mentioned to Rob about the little bit of a lip on Kings Highway and Cassel Street.  He 

said it could be an issue with plowing.  Bill said him and Rob can take a look it. 

 

Rob said the sidewalks are finished on Lansvale Street. 

 

 

Public Comment 


